Mrs. Sullivan's 7/8 Friday Note

August 22, 2025

Dear Families.

What a wonderful week we have had! It has been so nice to be back in class with everyone!

Files and planners should be coming home every night. Planners should be checked and signed by parents. Students reviewed our technology policy and may start using computers next week.

We have a pop can collection area near the entrance door by the playground. Drop off your returnables to help our 8th grade fundraising. Upcoming opportunities include

- Frozen treat sale September 3
- Car wash Saturday, September 13
- Chocolate chip cookie sale September 17

Stay tuned for future fundraisers for our trip.

MATH - Students can expect a daily Simple Solutions lesson to complete. We will soon be taking a Simple Solutions quiz most weeks. Students should be seeking help on the daily lesson questions because the quiz questions come directly from the homework. Students that do not complete or leave their Simple Solutions homework elsewhere will use recess to make up the work. Please encourage your student to complete their homework each night.

All of our math groups have been working with M&Ms statistics this week. Grade level math work will begin next week.

SCIENCE - Our first lesson deals with speed, velocity, and acceleration.

THEOLOGY - We prayed a Lectio Divina with some Scripture and explored details of Creation.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan

ssullivan@saintscjm.com

Faith ~ Academics ~ Service